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April l9, 2022 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket No. DE 20-092: Revised Attachment H1 and J1 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
On March 1, 2022, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”) and Northern Utilities, Inc. 
(“NU”) joined the other New Hampshire utilities in submitting the NHSaves 2022-2023 
Plan proposal for the Commission’s consideration. Included with the Plan were 
Attachments H1 (UES) and J1 (NU). These Attachments, as submitted on March 1, 
contained display errors that resulted in certain information being hidden from view.  
 
UES and NU now submit Revised Attachment H1 Pages 1 and 4, and Revised 
Attachment J1 Pages 1 and 2. The Companies have highlighted the restored information 
in yellow for ease of reference. The Companies note that this information does not alter 
the calculations in any way; it simply provides information that was inadvertently 
obscured in the initial filing. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely,     

      
      Patrick Taylor 
      Chief Regulatory Counsel    
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cc: Service List 


